
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Road Patrol Request  - CAN YOU HELP PLEASE? 

We need a parent to supervise Road Patrol on Tuesday afternoon on Highcliff 

Road. 

Afternoon supervisors need to be at the top gate at about 2.50 and watch the road 

patrol monitors until 3.15.  Road patrol supervision is not a difficult job and is a 

really valuable way to contribute to the school and the safety of many.  Full and 

easy instructions provided.   

We also have some parent supervisors who would like to share their afternoon 

patrol supervision with another parent, but there are no other parents available, as 

yet. 

Can you help please?  All offers gratefully accepted!! 

Please email Mrs Thomas at glendat@andybay.ac.nz  or call the school at 454 4413 

to register your availability.   

Thank you SO MUCH in anticipation.   

Glenda Thomas 
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